Building Usage Policy Exemption Request Form

Current Building Usage Policy: All adult groups (non-church and church sponsored) shall not be
scheduled to meet on Fridays at Faith United Methodist Church on Fridays at the same times that
children and youth events (where children and youth are entrusted to the care of Faith United Methodist
Church) are scheduled.

Current Building Usage Policy Procedure: Children and youth activities will be held on Fridays from
5:30 PM-8:00 PM. And Sundays from 10:00 AM-1:30 PM. All groups must be out of the building 15
minutes before any children or youth program begins. No non-church adult groups can meet on Sundays
from 10:00 AM - 1:30 PM.

Name of Group Seeking Exemption:

Name of Contact Person:

Contact Person’s Phone Number:

Name of Event:

Is this a one-time event?: Yes No

Time and Date of Event:

Does this event fulfill one of Faith’s Strategic Goals (Bless Children & Youth, Deepen Discipleship, or
Broaden Missional Impact)? If so, which goal and how?

Reason for exemption to our Building Usage Policy:

Thank you for your request. Please submit this form to the Church Office. It will then be reviewed by the
Program Coordinator, Athletic Chairperson, and Director of Family Ministries. If the program received
unanimous support, it will be approved. The contact person will receive the subgroup’s decision within
two weeks.



